
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

PTFA Film Night –Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are putting on a Christmas Film night for pupils in 

Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2. The film we have chosen for 

them to watch will be Arthur Christmas. 

 

Film night: This will take place straight after school on 

Monday 2nd December. Tickets will be £5.00 per child and will include a hot dog, some 

sweets and a drink! Film night will finish at 5:15pm, children to be collected from the 

main office. Please note that there will be no other after school clubs this night apart from 

Kids’ Club (after school provision). Please complete the form below and return it by 

Friday 29th November to confirm your child’s attendance. 

 

Thank you for all of your support. 

 

Mrs H Yarnold 

Head of School 

 

Film Night – Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 

I confirm that my child ____________________________ will attend the Film Night on 

Monday 2nd December and include £5.00 for a ticket. 

 

Dietary needs: ______________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Allergies: __________________________________ 

___________________________________________   I have paid £5.00 deposit 

           online via MCAS  
I enclose cash/cheque for £5.00  

              (payable to Three Countries Academy Trust) 

Parent Signature: ___________________________ 

Payment can also be made via 
MCAS, but this form MUST be 
returned to school so that we can 
keep a record of dietary/allergy 
requirements. 


